
POST OFFICE BOX 1929 ● FAIRHOPE, ALABAMA 36533
TELEPHONE (251) 928-3443 ● FACSIMILIE (251) 928-3665

JINRIGHT & ASSOCIATES DEVELOPMENT ENGINEERS 
CONSULTING, LLC

February 25, 2016

Mr. Daniel P. Ames, Purchasing Manager
City of Fairhope
555 South Section St.
Fairhope, AL 36532

RE: Bid No. 002-16 Maintenance Paving in Fairhope 2016
Project No. PW2-16 Maintenance Paving in Fairhope 2016
Recommendation Letter

Dear Mr. Ames:

The low bidder as-read at the bid opening for the referenced project on February 17, 2016 was 
John G. Walton Construction Company. Based upon our review of the bid tabulation, we find 
the low bidder satisfactory to perform the work under this contract.

Accordingly, we recommend that the low bidder be awarded the contract for this project, per the 
unit price, Total Bid Amount of $1,218,394.78, conditional upon receiving acceptable bonds and 
insurances, as required in the contract documents. Due to this project being unit price based, 
we recommend that the City Council add a 10% contingency of $121,839.47.

Please notify us once your office has approved the contract award, in order for us to prepare the 
contract documents for execution. Please do not hesitate to contact our office if you have any 
questions regarding this matter. 

Respectfully,

JADE CONSULTING, LLC

Perry C. Jinright, III, P.E., LEED AP
Managing Member
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Enclosed:  Bid Tab








